District 7 Report for February 2020 AWSC
Greetings from District 7!
I am happy to report that District 7 survived the NFA Convention 2019, Imagine! The
Convention chair will be presenting her report at AWSC. | know | had a fantastic time and am

looking forward to the 2020 Convention!!

District 7 also had a Gratitude luncheon in November, with both Al-Anon and AA speakers. It
was well attended and a great way to start the holiday season, with an attitude of gratitude.

We continue to have monthly District meetings on the second Saturday of every month. In
January, Diane C., Area 9 Chairperson, attended our District meeting to assist with a District
inventory. She will be returning in February to share and discuss the results.

Yours in Service,
Tina D7 DR

AISPC — District 7, Panel 58
| support and provide information to chairs in District 7.
Positions:
Out of fifteen positions, ten are filled and five are open. Of the five open positions, an

interim Web-Keeper remains in service.

Event and group announcements are made at monthly district meetings, within groups
and on our website.

Communication:
Chairs continue to provide both written and oral reports at monthly meetings.

Challenges and Successes:
District 7 chairs are on track.

Cooperating with the Professional Community (CPC), Public Outreach and Institution
chairs increase Al-Anon awareness at District, in schools, institutions and events within the
community.

We are grateful for chairs who continue to serve District 7 and Area 9.

DISL, Kimberly S. (Pinellas County, Florida)



